

April 3, 2023

Kelly Huber Stone Caynon Community Foundation Fund held at the Community Foundation for Southern Arizona 5049 E Broadway Suite 201 Tucson, AZ 85711

## Dear Kelly:

Thank you for the generous grant of \$10,000.00 to El Grupo. Through your support, El Grupo is empowering youth through bicycles, fostering values on and off the bike, both now and into their future.

Your support means the world to us! Your dedication to El Grupo helps youth throughout Tucson develop strong values that they apply at school, at home, in their communities, and into their future. Thank you for making life-changing opportunities available for Tucson youth.

in d

Sincerely

Beth Morrison

Interim Executive Director

El\Grupo Youth Cycling